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Some of our recent trails… 

Our August Trail 

We met for food at the Roebuck Inn. Next 
was the famous Salutation, Grade II listed 
and dating back to the 17th century.  Here 
we had an impromptu visit into the caves 
below the pub. Next was the newly 
reopened Crafty Crow opposite  
Nottingham Castle. Finally, we went to the 
Malt Cross, set in a superb surviving 
example of a Victorian Music Hall. 

 

Our September Trail 

A lovely September day perhaps 
encouraged us to visit a few more pubs 
than usual around the Derby Road and 
Canning Circus areas. We first ate at the 
recently reopened Roundhouse (a former 
Victorian hospital) then moved on to The 
Organ Grinder, The Falcon Inn, Whistle and 
Flute and the Mist Rollin’ Inn.  

Pub Trail Group 

Join us 
email: pubtrail@rot-u3a.org.uk 

 
ROT u3a membership or affiliated 

membership required.  
Non-members may attend twice to   

see if they would like to join. 

About The Pub Trail Group 

The Pub Trail Group is a friendly, sociable group from Radcliffe and the surrounding areas, that 
meets monthly for food, drinks and a laugh! 

We visit a range of different pubs once a month on a Friday afternoon. Typically we have a pub 
lunch, then move on to a few more hostelries. Although we like to visit pubs that serve real 
ales, this does not mean you have to be a real ale drinker. You are welcome to join, whatever your 
tipple (including soft drinks). If you are new to the area it is a great way to get to know new places 
and people. We usually research the pubs we visit and like to visit pubs with an interesting 
history. 

We often visit Nottingham city centre  but we sometimes travel further afield to explore outlying 
suburbs and villages.  
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